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    GETTING BACK IN THE SWING OF THINGS 
 

 

                      Larry picking up his daily mail. 

 

           Doris was taking a swing at bean bag toss. 

 

                   Evelyn was enjoying a game of Bingo. 

 

Celebrating February 
 

Black History Month 

 

Bird Feeding Month 

 

Mend a Broken Heart Month  

 

Women’s Heart Week 

February 1–7 

 

Groundhog Day 

February 2 

 

Canadian Maple Syrup Day 

February 6 

 

Chinese New Year:  

Year of the Ox 

February 12 

 

Valentine’s Day 

February 14 

 

Mardi Gras 

February 16 

 

Justice for Animals Week 

February 21–27 

 

International Toast Day 

February 25 

 

Floral Design Day 

February 28 

February 2021 

 



 

      PARTNERING WITH DOLLAR GENERAL 
 

 

Dollar General put together a bunch of items that the 

residents could really use during the covid-19 

quarantine.  Project fill the box for Quarantine Crazy 

was a big success.  Thank you, Holly for thinking of us 

and thank you to the community of Britt for all your 

support this last year. 

 

 

 
     MAINTENANCE MONTH 
 

 

 
January was maintenance month and we 
wanted to honor Dwight Anderson and Ray 
Christensen for all the hard work and extra 
Duties that have come their way this last  
Year.  We appreciate all you do. 
Thank you from all of us at Summit House! 
 

 
 

           BYEEEE COVID-19 
 

 

 

February 2021 



 

                      NEXT! 
 

 

Thank you to Julie and the Walgreen’s 

Pharmacy for delivering and getting us through 

this process. 

 

 

 

Take a deep breath Angie.  This won’t    

hurt a bit. 

   

   VALENTINE’S DAY CRAFT 

 

Kathy was busy putting together a  
Heart craft for our tree. 

 
 
         Great job Doris! 

 

         HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY 

February 2021 



 

           BRITT BRONCOS 4H GROUP 

 

Lori Eekhoff was dropping off goodies for a 

popcorn party treat bag. 

 

All the residents received a popcorn bag 

full of goodies from the Britt Bronco’s 4H group.  

Thank you to all the Bronco’s for the 

thoughtfulness you have shown our residents 

and the little notes that were handwritten was a 

great bonus.  Verlaine truly enjoyed hers. Thank 

You!!  

 

February Birthdays 
 

In astrology, those born between February 1–18 are 
the Water Bearers of Aquarius. These  
deep-thinking intellectuals have big and original 
dreams. The world is full of possibilities, and 
Aquarians seek freedom in order to reach  
their greatest potential.  
 
 
 
 
 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 
RESIDENTS 
EVELYN CHRISTIANS     2/3 
RAMONA SCHMIDT     2/19 
 
STAFF 
 
LACY WAIT       2/26 
 
 
 
                     THANK YOU 

Vicki Hillenga-Treats for the staff 
Barb Trulson and all of the ladies who made 
masks for the staff. 
Blanche Chizek-Masks for staff 
Britt Community-Poinsetta’s 
Britt Bronco’s-Popcorn goodie bag 
Carl & Joanne Nord-Music DVD’s 
Ken DeWaard & Paul Loeschen for 
building the chat box 
Women of the Ramsey Church 
The Christians-Stu,Jean, Michelle and 
Gavin-Pizza Party 

 

 


